

13th September 2022

Dear Parents / Carers

Welcome back

As we welcomed back our students last week, we saw a new routine fall into place incredibly swiftly! It has been great to unite Team SUA; new students have joined and new timetables have been established. The students look incredibly smart in their uniform, attitude to learning in lessons has been brilliant and behaviour has been exemplary.

Our summer results were the best that our academy has ever seen. Students and staff alike, are incredibly proud of these results whilst knowing we continue to build further success year-on-year. We have had record numbers, once again, joining our sixth form making it the obvious place for our young adults to complete their seven-year journey in secondary education.

Bank Holiday

With the positive 'reset' last week, we all faced some incredibly sad news after the passing of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. Students have all had the opportunity to reflect upon the amazing devotion and contribution that Her Majesty has made to our nation and that of the wider world. In line with the announcement that our new King, His Majesty King Charles III, declared at the weekend, the academy will be closed to all next Monday 19th September.

We look forward to working in close partnership with you all this year.

Best wishes

R. Hillier.

Mrs R. Hillier Principal









